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Friday 16th June 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Many thanks to everyone who supported our Summer Garden Party, we raised an amazing £907.10  
 
Sports Day 2023 
Sports Day will take place on Friday 23rd June at 9.30am, weather permitting. Please make sure that your 
child comes to school in their PE kit and wearing suitable footwear that day. All children will need to bring a 
bottle of water to school to keep themselves hydrated throughout the morning. Please also remember to 
send sun cream and a hat in case it is hot. 
Parents and carers are invited to come and watch the events and support their child. Please enter by the 
gate in the parent car park. I would like to remind everyone that smoking and vaping are not allowed on 
school premises, this includes the parent carpark. 
For safeguarding reasons, all children need to stay on their side of the track and not join you on the 
parent side.  
 
Water Bottles 
Please can you ensure your child has a water bottle in school, especially now the weather has turned 
warmer. Children are able to re-fill their bottles in school. I would like to remind everyone that one of our 
SMART Values is Active and Healthy so children should only bring water to school and not juice, squash etc.  
 
Uniform 
I would like to remind everyone that all children are expected to wear the correct uniform at all times; this 
includes the uniform PE kit, on the relevant PE day. Children are not allowed to wear makeup or nail varnish, 
this includes gel nails. I would also like to remind everyone that our uniform policy only permits one pair of 
small stud earrings, for health and safety reasons. Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Teversal Visitors Centre 
On Sunday 23rd July, Teversal Visitors Centre are holding an open air cinema, showing Sing 2. The centre 
will open at 12.30pm, the film starts at 1pm. Please bring your own food/picnic and chairs/blankets.  
Tickets are £5 per person and primary age children are free but they must be accompanied by a responsible 
adult. Tickets will be on sale in our Academy Office from Monday 3rd July; we will only be accepting cash 
payments for tickets.  
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 23rd June – Sports Day 
Monday 26th June – Year 2 Parents’ evening 
Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th July – Transition Days 
Friday 14th and Monday 17th July – Y6 (supported by Y5) Performance of Lion King 
Thursday 20th and Friday 21st July – Y6 Camp (see separate letter) 
Tuesday 25th July – Leavers’ Assembly 
Tuesday 25th July – The Academy closes for the Summer break 

 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 

 


